
Special Meeting of the
Lee Township Planning Commission

September 15, 2021

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m. by Mari Spraull.  Present:  Lawrence Henry, Mari Spraull, 
Marie Hickerson and Kathy Weaver.

Mari moved to accept the agenda, Kathy seconded the motion.  The agenda was accepted.

Lawrence moved to accept the minutes of the September 1 meeting, Mari seconded, the minutes were 
accepted.

There was no new correspondence to report.

Joe Rose presented his amended site plan.  Joe has changed the structure to wood due to the limited 
availability of the steel he had planned to use.  They are also making it 3 feet taller and putting a second 
story on the building.  Joe also added the possibility of installing solar panels.  Lawrence moved to accept 
the new site plan, Marie seconded the motion.  Role call vote:  Lawrence, yes; Mari, yes; Marie, yes; 
Kathy, yes.  The site plan was approved.

New Business:
There is MTA training October 27 and 28 in Frankenmuth.  The board has approved paying for the 
training.  Any interested person should contact Laura Dawson by Monday, September 20.

Mari has sent emails to planners for quotes to update the new site plans into one document.

Public comment began at 7:54 p.m.  Public comment ended at 8:12 p.m.

Mari moved to adjourn the meeting, Lawrence seconded the motion.  The meeting was adjourned at 
8:13 p.m.


